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BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
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2018-11-20

Ms. Shirley Walsh
Senior Legal Counsel - Regulatory
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400

St. John's, NL A1B4K7

Dear Ms. Walsh:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Network Additions Policy Review and Labrador
Interconnected System Expansion Study - Process

This is in relation to your correspondence dated October 31,2018 and the Labrador Interconnected
System Expansion Study filed on the same date.

The Board will establish a process for the consideration of the Labrador Expansion Study and the
Network Additions Policy following the filing of the proposed Network Additions Policy on
December 14,2018.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.

Sincerely,sincerely,

^ara Kean
Assistant Board Secretary
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